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Let the 2017 -2018 school year begin...  

The mission of Patrick 
County High School is 
to build a foundation for 
lifelong learning that 
prepares students for 
responsible citizenship. Class of 2018 Top Ten in order of rank left to right: Nathaniel Wright, Nicolas Barnes, 

Ashton Young, Morgan Biggs, Macie Rogers, Evan Hopkins, Helen Dawson, Hunter 

Kenyon, Sydney Biggs, and Grace Williams.  

This yearôs Student Govern-

ment Association officers left 

to right: Logan Morrison, 

Treasurer; Ashton Young, 

Vice-president; Jessica Bry-

ant, Secretary; Allison 

Eames, Historian; Emily 

Eames, Reporter; Josie 

Pendleton, President; Ange-

la Rose, Sponsor. Not pic-

tured: Montana Moorefield, 

Intern. 

With our new school year comes a major change to our students and facultyðthe introduc-

tion of Chromebooks 1:1. Darren Biggs, Patrick County Public Schools System Director of 

Technology has been working on the plan for quite some time. Technology is essential for 

student learning in todayôs information and technology reliant society. When asked, ñWhy 

Chromebooks?ò Biggs answered, ñChromebooks are quick and easy to use. Everything is 

cloud-based so you donôt have to worry about losing data. Most importantly for our District, 

they are cost effective. The Chromebook is the studentôs own personal device, meaning they 

have more permissions than in a one-to-many environment.ò Teachers are learning the fea-

tures and advantages of the Chromebooks along with the students. Spanish Teacher Anita 

Knight has been very pleased with how excited her students have been about doing assign-

ments on the Chromebooks. Instead of complaining, she says, they are saying, ñMrs. Knight, 

this is fun!ò So far, Biggs is pleased with the initiative. ñEverything seems to be going great.ò 

Chromebooks 1.1  



PCHS Students View the Eclipse  
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On August 21 students and staff were released from class to view the solar eclipse through special 
glasses provided by the school system. Before students were escorted to their viewing area, they 
were instructed on how to properly use the glasses and were allowed to stand, sit, or even lay on the 
grass to observe the eclipse with no obstructions.  
Two teachers were especially excited about this opportunity to share such a memorable event with 
their studentsðEarth Science teachers Rendy Williams and Crystal Fain. According to Mrs. Fain, it 
is often difficult for students to visualize concepts in Earth Science because they take place on such 
a massive scale. ñIt is hard to grasp that the top of Mount Everest used to be ocean floor! It can be 
even harder to understand concepts related to astronomy since most of them are taking place out-
side our perspective.ò She went on to say that being able to view the solar eclipse in real time 
brought the concepts alive and made them relatable. ñAfter being given a brief overview of what was 
happening, students were able to see the concepts all come together in that óah haô moment.ò 

Mrs. Williams agreed that it was a really good experience. Being able to teach about the event as it 

was happening was a rare opportunity. ñThis is something we will all remember!ò said Williams. 


